TLRA Members Summer Newsletter - 6/7/18

Enclosed you will find your 2018 Boat and trailer stickers. Place them on both sides of your
watercraft and trailers.

Members new to TLRA in the last 2 years received a copy of the TLRA rules and regulations.
Please read and become familiar with them.

The TLRA website, www.TLRA.CO, has been updated. Please look it over and give us input.
Thanks to Kim Vojesky and Phyllis Jachowski for their continuing efforts.

The TLRA board is considering filling and grading the east side walking path from Gett’s Park

south to Highway 1. They are currently looking into the cost of materials and equipment. Please

give them your input.

Beach fires have become more common and the board asks that they be in approved fire pits,
always supervised by an adult, and that they are completely put out before everyone leaves.
(Common sense, but not always done!)

Rules and regulations quick reminders:

A. All guests must be accompanied by a member when on lake property.

B. No guest boats are allowed.

C. All watercraft and trailers on TLRA property must have current stickers and be in working
order.

D. TLRA members are NOT allowed on the dam from Country Club Road all the way west to the

inlet. (Anyone on the dam could be ticketed with trespassing.)
E. Do not dump yard waste on TLRA leased property.
TLRA adheres to al Colorado Parks and Wildlife rules and regulations regarding boating and
fishing.
G. Remember that this lake is “Use at your own risk”!

We thank you all for helping make this a wonderful recreational area, and hope you have an

enjoyable, relaxing season on the lake.

TLRA Board of Directors


http://www.tlra.co/

